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Reading & Writing Reminders

Upcoming Trips Math 
Students are now studying the relationship 
between addition and subtraction.  They are 
learning how relating addition and subtraction can 
help us learn and understand facts within 20.   

Science
Students will are beginning the unit on 
weather.  They will learn about the seasons 
and their distinct characteristics. They will begin 
to understand how the weather affects their 
everyday life. 

Social Studies
Students are learning how to be respectful citizens in 
a community.  They are incorporating elements of SHARE 
into their learning. 

Readers are studying story elements.  
Readers continue learning about their 
character and learning lessons.  They 
think about what the characters learn in 
the stories.   .

Writers are becoming series writers!  They 
are writing realistic fiction stories about 
characters that go on adventures!  They are 
learning how to create a character that has a 
problem which eventually gets resolved.  We are 
so excited to read their series! 

✓ Breakfast begins at 7:45 & 
school ends at 2:40

✓ We are a uniform school. Our 
uniform is a yellow shirt and 
navy pants or skirts

✓ Parent engagement is from 
2:45-3:10 on Tuesdays.  You are 
welcome to meet with you child’s 
teacher by appointment.  We 
look forward to seeing you!

✓ Students should be reading 
every night at home!

Rosie Revere Engineer Play: 
4/17/18 

Metropolitan Museum of Art
5/18

Contact the teachers:
Ms. Cruz: dcruz@psms29.org
Ms. Tejeda: ltejeda@psms29.org
Ms. Goldstein: lgoldstein@psms29.org
Ms. Cooper: rcooper@psms29.org
Ms. Souza:  dsouza@psms29.org
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